
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PHASE START FINISH 

Design Summer 2023 Fall 2024 

Right-of-Way Spring 2025 Summer 2025 

Construction Summer 2025* Fall 2025* 

PHASE COST 

Design $200,000 

Right-of-Way $50,000 

Construction $1.4 Million 

This bridge rehabilitation will replace the existing bridge structure and sidewalks on Kimberly Parkway over Mason Run; the 

new structure and roadway will have widened sidewalks for increased pedestrian safety and will remain two lanes with 

marked bike lanes. 

This project is located in a Vision Zero Communities of Interest area. Residents in Communities of Interest may have fewer 

choices about how, when and where they travel, putting them at higher risk as they move around. Extra investment in 

roadway and other transportation safety improvements may be needed to enhance safety. 
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Matt Leach MRLeach@columbus.gov 

 

*Subject to funding approval by City Council and weather conditions 
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